
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

PARKS AND COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMISSION 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2013 

7:00 P.M. 
 
 

The regularly scheduled Parks and Community Services Commission 
meeting of Thursday, December 5, 2013, has been canceled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled Parks and Community Services Commission 
meeting is Thursday, January 2, 2014, 7:00 p.m., City Hall Council 
Chambers, 333 Civic Center Plaza, Tracy. 
 
 
 
Posted:  November 27, 2013 


